
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>

Heather Sherwin <Heather@yourfoundation.org>
CC: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>

Date: 11/23/2015 10:49:39 AM
Subject: One SC

I have a check from Jerry Richardson for $300,000.  Can someone swing by the office to pick it up? 
 
Also, wanted to clarify – Joann told me on Friday that total giving since the press conference has been appx. 
$123,000.  I looked at the online donations link today, and it had total credit card donations at $13,545.  Couple of 
questions – 1) Is that credit card donation total since the inception of the fund, or since it was named One SC, and 2) I 
know you all received one check for $100,000.  I’m assuming the $10,000 or so difference (between the $123,000 and 
$100,000 check plus credit card donations) is checks you have received? 
 
We are working on planning a fundraising event.  I will keep you in the loop. 
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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